
33rd Annual Brantford  

Church Hockey  

Tournament of Friends 

Nov. 23, 24 & 25, 2018 

 
Dear Tournament Participants: 

 

The excitement is building!  We are 3 weeks away from puck drop!  

I hope that you all are having a very successful start to the 2018/2019 hockey season.  The 

entire tournament committee is looking forward to hosting you all in late November! 

 

Here are some important dates and information, as the tournament approaches: 

 

1) Schedule – we will be putting together a Tournament Schedule and posting for you all 

by Nov. 7th.  This will allow each team to review the schedule and request for any 

adjustments.  The final schedule will be posted by Nov. 16th. 

2) As in past years, we are using Room Roster for the tournament schedule, standings and 

stats.  A link will be provided to each of you – which you can share with your families.  

Sandra Gagne will be sending out this link as soon as it is available. 

3) We will be using Gamesheet App (electronic game sheets) for this tournament.  We are 

hoping that we will be able to upload your approved rosters directly into the Gamesheet 

App.  However, please make sure that you bring your approved roster with you and 

keep in mind that we may still need to request it in advance. 

4) Also, please be reminded that Travel Permits are required.  Make sure that you bring 

your permit (1 permit is sufficient for the entire tournament – submitted at time 

registration).  You can upload travel permits to Room Roster or email to Sandra Gagne in 

advance.  You should also keep a second copy with you always. 

5) REMINDER – 4 game min. (for Atom to Midget).  Due to higher than expected number 

of teams in a few divisions, we may need to use Thursday night ice times.  We will only 

use Thursday night for local teams (ie. Brantford, Hamilton, etc), and if necessary.  IP 

fest is a 3 game festival on Saturday and Sunday only. 



6) Please send your player names/numbers (in excel format) in advance, as we will include 

names in the Tournament Program.  Template is included with this email 

announcement.  Kindly return as soon as you to George Ziotek (president@bchl.net) and 

Sandra Gagne (registrar@bchl.net).  Responses are required by Nov. 16th, otherwise we 

will not be able to include your players names in the program. 

7) Please make sure that you get familiar with the Tournament Rules – posted on our 

website and will also be available on Room Roster.  There are NO TIE GAMES in this 

tournament.  Format for each division will be finalized and will be based on the number 

of competing teams in each division. 

8) Games will be played at 3 arenas: 

a. Lions Park 

b. Brantford Civic Centre 

c. Wayne Gretzky Sports Centre 

9) It will be a busy weekend in Brantford – we are encouraging teams to make reservations 

at Boston Pizza – Tournament Supporter (2 location in Brantford).   

 

If anyone has any questions, please feel free to reach out.  We will respond as quickly as we 

can.  We are looking forward to a great weekend of hockey and fun!  See you all soon! 

 

Yours in hockey 

George Ziotek   Sandra Gagne   Natalie Ellis 

President BCHL  Registrar BCHL   Ice Scheduler BCHL 
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